
Chair: Dr Jon Rees, 
GP, Backwell & Nailsea Medical Group,  
Bristol

Primary Care Urology Society (PCUS) provides 
a forum for healthcare professionals working in 
primary and community care to discuss and debate 
practical and topical management issues in urology.

3rd ANNUAL MEETING
Tuesday 1st November 2016

London Marriott Hotel Regents Park
128 King Henry’s Road, London NW3 3ST

09.00 – 16.00hrs

SPONSORS

The following organisations have provided 

sponsorship towards the costs of this meeting,  

but have had no input into or influence over the  

agenda or content or selection of speakers. 

Prostate Cancer UK is a registered charity in England and Wales (1005541)  
and in Scotland (SC039332). Registered company number 2653887.



09:00 Arrival Refreshments/Exhibition Viewing

10:00 Welcome & Introduction Jon Rees,  
Backwell & Nailsea  
Medical Group, Bristol

10:10 Session 1
Recurrent UT Is – Evidence-based Medicine  
and Practical Management

Mr Chris Harding,  
Consultant Urologist,  
Freeman Hospital, Newcastle 

10:50 Coffee Break/Exhibition Viewing

11:05 Session 2
2016 Update on the Management of Erectile 
Dysfunction (ED)

Mr Ian Eardley,  
Consultant Urologist, Leeds 
Teaching Hospital Trust 

11:50 Session 3
Seamless Care for the Prostate Cancer Patient – 
How Should We Share?

Discussion & Consensus Recommendations 

Dr Simon Hughes,  
Consultant Clinical Oncologist, 
Guy’s and St Thomas’ NHS 
Foundation Trust 

Interactive session from the floor  
– Led by Jon Rees

13:00 Lunch/Exhibition Viewing

14:00 Session 4
Kidney Stones – Practical Advice  
for Management in Primary Care 

Mr Moeketsi Mokete, 
Consultant Urologist, Lancashire 
Teaching Hospitals

14:30 Session 5
Diagnosis and Treatment  
of Interstitial Cystitis 

Miss Suzanne Biers,  
Consultant Urologist, 
Addenbrooke’s Hospital, 
Cambridge

15:00 Coffee Break/Exhibition Viewing

15:20 Session 6
The Urology Foundation (TUF) 

Louise de Winter,  
Chief Executive Officer, TUF

15:40 Session 7
Summary and next meeting

Led by: Jon Rees

16:00 Meeting Close

THE PROGRAMME

It is our pleasure to invite you to the  

Third Annual Meeting of the Primary  

Care Urology Society where we will be 

discussing best practice in the management 

of benign and malignant urological male 

and female conditions in primary care.

Again, the programme is varied and  

allows for optimum discussion and 

networking amongst colleagues with a 

keen interest in urology.

We do hope you are able to join us  

and register for what promises  

to be another highly stimulating  

and topical meeting.

Dr Jon Rees

Backwell & Nailsea Medical Group, Bristol 

Chair: Primary Care Urology Society

DEAR COLLEAGUE


